Oncology clinical pathways program  
 
On January 1, 2021, Cigna will launch an oncology clinical pathways program to promote the use of clinically appropriate, safe, and cost-effective therapies to improve patient outcomes. 
The oncology clinical pathways program is intended to improve quality and value in cancer care by providing treating oncologists with evidence-based data to assist them in selecting chemotherapy regimens that represent the highest value for their patients. The program’s regimens are selected based on clinical efficacy, safety, quality, and consistency of evidence, as well as affordability, if appropriate. These preferred regimens will be highlighted during the prior authorization process on the eviCore healthcare website (eviCore.com). 
We will include an article about this program in the October edition of Network News. 
Cigna and Priority Health to announce a new strategic alliance   
Cigna and Priority Health have announced a new strategic alliance that will become effective January 1, 2021. 
What this means
[bookmark: _GoBack]On January 1, 2021, Cigna customers in Michigan’s Lower Peninsula will start accessing their providers through the Priority Health network. As a result of this change, we will suspend our direct contracts with providers in Michigan’s Lower Peninsula, and require that they contract directly with Priority Health by January 1, 2021 in order to provide in-network services to their current Cigna customers.
